[image: ]
NEWS RELEASE
For immediate release 10th June 2016

New TPS advice on Professional Development and Intelligent Mobility 

Recognising the growing involvement of transport planners in the very broad field of Intelligent Mobility, the Transport Planning Society (TPS) has issued a new advice note on how to use the knowledge and experience gained from such projects to complete the TPS Professional Development Scheme (PDS).  This will also help candidates for the key qualification for transport planners, the Transport Planning Professional (TPP).
Keith Buchan, the TPS Director for Skills said:
“We increasingly meet trainees who are involved in this exciting area of work and want to make it clear the Society supports them in using it to help gain the knowledge and experience necessary to become a well rounded transport planner.  We continue to encourage professional development through the PDS but also by linking up with all our other activities, such as our events and the Bursary scheme (deadline for this year’s applicants is 30th June).
We have made great progress in establishing the TPS PDS as the industry standard and now have over 350 graduate trainees working towards their Certificate of Completion and in due course the TPP.  It promotes the highest standards and will ensure greater consistency throughout the transport planning profession.”
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